ANZAC DAY

25 APRIL 2023

Girl Guides Victoria have once again been invited to
participate in the annual Anzac Day Parade from Federation
Square to The Shrine in the Royal Botanical Gardens.

Who: Guides aged 10+ and Adults
Where: Assemble at the Banner Pool Area at Federation Square
When: Tuesday April 25th between 7:30 - 8am, until approximately Tpm.

Participants MUST bring their Activity Permission Form (ADM.27) to march.
Please report to Heather or Laura on arrival at Federation Square.

During the march, Guides carry Unit signs and/or banners representing each of the
Units.

When participants reach The Shrine, signs and banners are handed to a Marshall,
after which Leaders will instruct Guides to return to the Banner Pool at Federation
Square.

At the end of the march all Youth Members and Adults will gather and walk down St
Kilda Road on mass with the Scouts.

Every Youth Member will get the opportunity to carry a Unit sign or banner.

Public Transport is free for Guides and Adults in Uniform participating in the march,
but please carry your Myki card just in case.

Uniform Requirements
Correct uniform is vital to participate in the march. Please refer to the Uniform Guidelines
Wear comfortable shoes that are plain black or dark brown, such as school shoes - no bright colours or
stripes will be permitted on the day.
A Girl Guides Australia uniform hat must be worn in all weather conditions.
If wet weather is forecasted, a clear plastic poncho should be worn so that uniform can still be seen.
Please do not bring back-packs or any bags as there is nowhere to leave bags or belongings. Everything
should fit into pockets, or be left with your Leader or Guardian/s in attendance.

Additional Information
e Activity Permission Form (ADM27) to be carried by all Youth Members in their pocket.
e Remember to bring a full water bottle and a snack.
e We request that Unit Leaders make sure their Guides have a mobile phone number of
a Leader or their Guardian/s who are in attendance on the day in case of an
emergency or if they get separated from the group.
In case of an incident or emergency the GGV Liaison (Heather Hyatt) will carry a //

mobile phone. St John's Ambulance will be in attendance for the duration of the
march.

For event queries, contact Heather Hyatt via GIRL GUIDES

heather.hyatt@guidesvic.org.au AUSTRALIA
VICTORIA

For registration queries, contact support@guidesvic.org.au
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